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times and subject to highly confidential and commercially sensitive information. These 

factors render attempts at benchmarking largely futile. 

While information shared widely with stakeholders and other businesses is 

problematic, individual networks should be able to provide transparency on these risk 

trade-offs for the regulator on a one-on-one basis. Furthermore, information provision 

is a conversation that should include insurers and insurance brokers. 

ENA reiterates our support for the development of the proposed guidance note. It is 

important the regulatory framework continues to be fit-for-purpose in changing 

insurance market conditions and we welcome ongoing engagement with the AER on 

addressing this challenge. If you would like to discuss this submission in further detail, 

please contact 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Dillon 

Chief Executive Officer 
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